June thirteenth, 1922.

Prof, Geo., W, Carver,
Tuskegeey Alabamagy

Dear Prof. Carvers

This 1s our commencement week 8o just a note
to thank you for your interesting letter of June 24th,
I hope we may sde you at Ames when I complete my 85th
years of service to the sollege. With my viry best
regardsy, I am,

Yours truly,




